Uber

Livy,

Earlier today, the Minneapolis City Council voted to delay their new
rideshare law until July 1. This means that Uber will continue to operate
in Minneapolis and surrounding areas through July 1.

Your voice played a crucial role in this decision — your calls and
emails to City Council members over the past few weeks let them
know, loud and clear, that Minneapolis needs rideshare. Thank you for
making your voice heard!

But there is still work to do — while this delay is a positive development, in
the coming weeks we will continue to work with state leaders on a
permanent statewide solution that raises driver pay, protects driver
flexibility, and keeps rideshare affordable.

The Uber Minneapolis Team
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